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Comments: I am writing to express my opposition to the drilling proposed in Spearfish Canyon. The

environmental impact this project would have is incredibly harmful to the people and wildlife that call this area

home. The pollution that will be introduced to the water sources will detrimentally affect the area for years to

come. Our job is to keep this land clean and safe. Drilling will do the opposite. 


